
 
 

Dring Digest w/e 14th July 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 School Attendance Matters 

 
         
 
 
 
 
 
GoingInNotMissingOut 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 Sports & Social Club Car Park 

Please can we remind parents that the Sports & Social Club car park is not to be used by parents when 
dropping off and picking up children from school.  The school has an arrangement with the club which allows 
school staff to use the car park, however club membership is only £10 per annum and allows you to use the 
car parking facilities as well as discounted drinks in the clubhouse. 
We are no longer locking the gate to the car park and politely ask that parents/non members don’t abuse 
this. If you don’t want to invest in a club membership we have an agreement in place with the Cross Keys 
pub which allows parents to use their car park when dropping off and picking up children from school. 
 

 Dring Summer Picnic Lunch – Monday 17th July 
To celebrate the end of another great academic year at Dring we are hosting a Summer Picnic.  The picnic 
will be held on Monday 17th July and our picnic items will include a choice of ham or cheese sandwich, 
crisps, cake and a piece of fruit.  The picnic will be charged at £2.40 each and orders can be placed in the 
usual manner on ParentPay.  Thanks 
 

 Stikins Name Labels – get September ready! 
Look out in bags today for your free sample of 5 Stikins name labels – the name labels that stick in and stay 
in! 
They are really easy to use – no sewing or ironing – just stick them to the wash-care label.  
They are washing machine, tumble-dryer, dishwasher and even microwave-proof! 
Use them on coats, clothing, lunch boxes, water bottles, shoes, bags, PE kits, glasses cases, trainers, 
musical instruments, phones etc. 
Why not use your free sample labels to make sure that your child’s coat, PE kit and lunch box are named? 
Literally hundreds of pounds’ worth of un-claimed un-named clothing goes to the charity shop at the end of 
every term. Naming your child’s clothing can really save you money! 
It’s easy to order – Don’t forget to quote our school number (6152) with your order. 
It’s a great fundraiser for the school too! Dringhouses School automatically earns 30% commission when you 
order quoting the school number (6152) 
 

 Images of Children and Safeguarding 
We have many lovely school events coming up over the next 2 weeks and understand that parents may wish 
to take photos/videos of the children to document the memory.  Please can we remind parents not to publicly 
post pictures/videos containing images of other children for safeguarding reasons.  Many thanks for your 
understanding in this matter. 
 

 Library Books 
From the 17th July we will no longer be issuing new library books and instead collecting them all back in 
before the summer holidays. Please can you have a good look at home and ensure that all library books are 



returned before we break up on Tuesday 25th July. We can lose hundreds of pounds worth of books per 
year because they have not been returned, which is not sustainable. We are hoping to have all children's 
accounts cleared by the end of this academic year so any outstanding books need to be returned or replaced 
if they have been lost or damaged. In the week after the 17th July, teachers will make you aware of any 
outstanding books on your child's accounts or alternatively you can visit the library after school on Tuesdays, 
Wednesdays or Thursdays and Mrs Walker will be more than happy to help you.  Many thanks, Mrs Scott-
South and Mrs Floyd English Leads 
 

 Gardening Club 
A huge thank you to Kelly Hudson, our parent volunteer who has transformed the garden area and shared 
her vast knowledge with our green fingered children.  The garden area has been an absolute delight this 
year and the children have been excitedly preparing beds, sowing, nurturing and now harvesting home 
grown veggies.  
Unfortunately due to circumstances outside of Kelly’s control she is having to give up this volunteering role 
and so we are looking for a new volunteer to take over the school garden.  If you are an experienced 
gardener or keen amateur who is willing and can spare some time in your week between 12 and 1pm, we’d 
love your help.  If you would like more information, please speak to Claire in the office or if you know Kelly 
have a chat with her on the playground to find out what the role entails. 

    

    



 

 

#wakeupwednesday 
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